
Submitter: Nicholas  Anderson  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

Hello. I am writing to support HB3076. It’s irresponsible for gun dealers to operate in 

the state of Oregon with so little oversight and regulation. We need to ensure that 

gun dealers are following the law, and that guns are only sold legally, safely, and in 

accordance with proper regulations. Thank you.  


